

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL PRIZE GIVING EVENING



15th July 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Prize Giving Evening will be on Monday 20th July 2015 at 6:00p.m.

It is an evening where we celebrate the effort and achievements of the children at the end of their final year at Brookfield. Certificates will be awarded across the classes. I anticipate that it should take no more than half an hour and I hope you will be able to attend.

Children should arrive at the latest 5:45p.m. for a 6:00p.m. start, dressed smartly in their full school uniform.

Friday night's Prom photos will be on sale at a cost of £1.00 per photo, from 5:30p.m. until the start of Prize Giving at 6:00p.m. - and for a short time afterwards.

Yours sincerely

Miss Aldous and Miss Palmer Year 6 Team







